
From: Shelly Black 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
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Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 2:39:52 PM 

Hello, 
I just wanted to write as a parent of a ccsd child and let you all know that me and 31 other families that I know 
personally will be removing their child from ccsd and finding another path if vaccines become mandatory. We are 
the parents and we have the right for our kids. They will not be forced or punished into any experimental medical 
choices. We need to do what’s best for the kids!!! 
Thank you! 

Shelly Worthen 

Sent from my iPhone 


